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22nd January 2013
FROM ANNE LIZZ 
TO SPONSOR MARGARET VALDIMARS 
Dear Sponsor Margaret,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you happy New Year 2013!
Ann Lizz has been well, very beautiful with wide eyes. Ann has joined new class, and has made new friends. 
She was very happy receiving her Christmas gifts. Ann brought her three best friends from Sunday school church, they all enjoyed Christmas dinner. 

Ann Lizz who is ever smiling has many friends who like to play with her KORA, seek and hide. She is always talking over her sponsor, “I like my sponsor,” says Ann Lizz.

Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 

Kind regards, 
Lucy Odipo.

